
January 30, 2013 
 
Anne: 
 
Thanks for your kind letter (issued Jan 29th) thanking me for coming to the 
meeting on Jan 19th at the Bayshore Beach Club. 
 
I'm just completing a write up of the meeting that's directed to our County 
Commissioners and some of our key state agency partners. After I get some 
initial feedback from them I will re-work that write up and share it with you (for 
sharing with others) because it will summarize, from my perspective, the major 
points of the meeting and the commitments made, and the initial responses from 
these other partners. Look for that soon! 
 
Onno Husing 	
  


